
ERM Press Release 
 
Raleigh, NC.   
On January 15, 2019  
New Officers Elected to Board of Directors. 
 
At the January Board of Director’s meeting, the Board of Directors elected Justin Yates as the new 
President.  Justin’s election created a vacancy for the Vice President.  Eric Duggins was nominated and 
elected as Vice President of the Board of Directors.  Dustin Anderson was nominated and elected as the 
Secretary for the Board of Directors.   
 
The remaining members of the Board of Directors are; Patrick Manss, John Franklin Register, Toron 
Rodgers and William Pacer. 
 
 
About ERM 
Working with a network of industry professionals, Eno River Media strives to grow a stronger permanent 
North Carolina film economy through advocacy. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


